
For Legal Notice: 
 
There will be a public hearing, July 30, 2013 at 10:00 AM at the Plant Board office, #1 
Natural Resources Drive, Little Rock, Arkansas. 
 
The purpose of the public hearing is to consider the adoption of regulations to 
implement the Arkansas Festival Grant program which will provide grant funds to annual 
Arkansas festivals for operating and program expenses. Authority to promulgate such 
regulations was granted to the Arkansas Agriculture Department – Livestock and 
Poultry Commission by Act 1476 of 2007. 
 
If you have questions or comments, you are invited to attend the hearing.  If you are 
unable to attend, but would like your written statements entered as a matter of public 
record, please send your statements to the attention of: 
 
Cynthia Edwards 
Arkansas Agriculture Department 
1 Natural Resource Drive 
Little Rock, AR  72205 
 
Fax: 501-219-1697 
Phone 501-683-4851 


